
EARHART FOUNDATION
22OO GBEEN ROIO, SUITN H

Aww Anron, MICHIGAN 48105

January L9,2015

Mr. MichaelW. Grebe
President and CEO

The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation, lnc

1241 North Franklin Place

Milwaukee, Wl 53202-2901

Dear Mike

Thank you very much for inviting me to recommend candidates for the 2015 Bradley Prizes. lt is

a privilege to have this opportunity again. ln these particularly challenging days for those of us

committed to liberty, solace is found in thinking about the many colleagues whose work protects the

principles that the Bradley Foundation cherishes.

Please find enclosed completed materials for one nominee: Ms. Nina Shea'

Knowing Nina and her work have been generously supported by Bradley, much of the

information in the enclosed biographical sketch will be familiar. I hope that the Prize review committee

members and your Board members find that her candidacy may be particularly timely given the growing

degrees of religious persecution and intolerance around the world.

I am delighted to confirm that past Bradley Prize recipients, Professor Mary Ann Glendon and

Dr. Yuval Levin, have genefously agreed to act as referees for this nomination'

All best wishes to you and your colleagues for this New Year

Kind regards,

lngrid A. Gregg

President & Trustee

IAG/ias

Tornpsom (7 34) 7 6L-8592

Fex (734) 76t-2722



Submitted by:

Name: Dr. lngrid Gregg

Title: Presídent

Phone: (734) 76I-8592

Facsimile: (734) t6I-2722

2015 BRADLEY PRIZES

NOMINATIONFORM

Deadline for Submisston:
February 6,2015

Organization; Earhart Foundation

Address: 2200 G'reen Rd. , Suite F

City, State, ZiP: Ann Arbor, Mr 48105

E_mail: iagreggGearhartf oundation. org

Submitted to:

Michael W. Grebe
President and CEO
The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation, Inc.
1241 North Franklin Place
Milwaukee, WI 53202-2901

Nominations may be e-mailed to
rkrebs@bradle)¡fdn.org, provided all

information requested on this form is included.

For additional information about the Bradley Prizes nominations contact Dianne
Sehler at The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation. Mrs. Sehler can be reached at

414.291.9915 or via e-mail at dsehler@bradle)¡fdn.org.



NOMINEE INFORMATION:

Name: Ms. Nína Shea

Title: Director, center for Relígious
Freedom

Department:

Organization'. The Hudson rnsriture

Address: 1015 15th St, N. l{.
Sixth Floor

City,State,Zip: ltashingron, D.C. 20005

Phone: (202) 974-2400

Facsimile: eo2) 974-2410

E-mail: shea@hudson.org

Name:Professor Mary Ann Glendon

fillg; Learned Hand Professor of Law

Organizalion: Harvard Lar¿ School
Ilarvard UniversitY

Address: 1563 Massachusetrs Ave.

City, State, Zip'. Cambridge, MA 02138

Phone: (6L7) 495-4769
(617) 496-2609 (assistant)

Facsimile: N/A

NOMINEE'S AREA OF EXPERTISE
Select from the þllowing list:
! Academia
! Civic Renewal & Responsibility
n Civil Rights & Society
! Conservative Thought
tr Culture
! Defense & National Security
! Economics
! Education Reform
! Family Values
! Foreign Affairs
K- Human Rights
! Journalism
! Law
! philanthropy
g Religion & Society
! Social Security Reform
! Tax Reform
! Welfare Reform

Dr. Yuval Levín
Name:

Title: Hertog Fellow

Organization: Ethics & Public Policy Center

Address: 1730 M Sr., N.Ini., Suite 9lO

City,State,Zip lüashington, D'C' 20036

Phone: (202) 682-1200

Facsimile: (202) 408-4632

E-mail: ylevin@eppc . org

PLEASE ATTACH A STATEMENT OF NOMINATION SUMMARIZING THE
NOMINEE'S CREDENTIALS IN 250 WORDS OR LESS, limiting your additional
supporting documentation to a CV, resume or biographical sketch.

REFERENCES: Each nomination must be accompanied by two references able to speak on

behalf of the nominee's credentials and background, if necessary. Please provide contact

information here.

E-mail: glendonGlaw.harvard. edu



EARHART FOUNDATION
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2015 Bradley Prizes

Statement of Nomination

January 19,20L5

Religious freedom and freedom of conscience, as guaranteed among the rights of American

citizenship enshrined in our Constitution, are under severe threat. ln areas of the world where such

rights and privileges are not acknowledged, or where they are systematically ignored by such groups as

lslamic Jihadists, we are witnessing unspeakable persecution of individuals for their religious beliefs on a

scale not seen since the fall of Communism'

For decades Nina Shea has been committed to the protection of religious freedom and freedom

of conscience. Through legislative processes, scholarly research, lecturing, testifying to Congress and to

international bodies, briefing leaders including in20L4 His Holiness Pope Francis, Shea has built a

national and international reputation as a balanced, singularly well-informed, nuanced and courageous

advocate for liberty. The respect in which she is held by people of faiths and no faith, but especially in

the context of our challenging times by Jews, Muslims and Christians, gives her a credibility that

transcends faction to reach people of good will and accomplishment'

To end these multifaceted threats to religious liberty, we will continue to require advocates with

the precision of mind, clarity of purpose and tenacity of Nina Shea. We will also require serious,

inspiring examples for the coming generation of thought-leaders to understand the centrality of

religious freedom to the democratic traditions of ordered liberty. Long may we continue to benefit from

Nina Shea's example.

Respectfully Submitted,
Dr. lngrid A. Gregg

Tnrnpnoxp (7 34) 7 6L-8592

F¡x (734) 761-2722



Nina Shea

Director, Center for Religious Freedom, The Hudson lnstitute

Nina Shea has been an international human-rights lawyer for over thirty years. She joined the

Hudson lnstitute as a Senior Fellow in Novembe r 2006, where she directs the Center for Religious

Freedom.

Committed to the principles of liberty enshrined in the Constitution of the United States, Shea

works extensively for the advancement of individual religious freedom and other human rights in U'S.

foreign policy as it continues to confront lslamic extremism, as well as nationalist and remnant

Communist regimes. She undertakes scholarship and advocacy in defense of those persecuted for their

beliefs and religious identities and on behalf of diplomatic measures to end religious repression and

violence abroad, whether from state actors or extremist groups.

Shea was appointed by the U.S. House of Representatives to serve seven terms as a

Commissioner on the U.S. Commission on lnternational Religious Freedom (June 1999 - March 2Dt2l'

During the Soviet era, Shea's first client before the United Nations was Soviet Nobel Peace Laureate

Andrei Sakharov. Since then, she has been appointed as a U.S. delegate to the United Nation's main

human rights body by both Republican and Democratic administrations. She also served as a member of

the Clinton administration's Advisory Committee on Religious Freedom Abroad. ln 2009, she was

appointed to serve as a member of the U.S. National Commission to UNESCO.

Shea played a leading role in building grassroots support for the adoption of the lnternational

Religious Freedom Act (1998). For seven years ending in 2005, she helped organize and lead a coalition

of churches and religious groups that worked to end a religious war against non-Muslims and dissident

Muslims in southern Sudan. ln21!4,she initiated and helped lead a coalition of hundredsof prominent

American religious leaders to issue The Pledge of Solidarity for Persecuted lraqi, Syrian and Egyption

Christions and Other Minorities, which was released by a bi-partisan Congressional panel. ln the

summer of 2OL4, Shea was received by Pope Francis to brief him on the persecution of Christians in the

Middle East.

At the Hudson lnstitute, Shea has organized conferences for Nigerian schoolgirls and others who

survived Boko Haram attacks, Christian converts formerly imprisoned in lran, Coptic bishops from Egypt,

Catholic bishops from China and the Gull Muslim scholars, and many others. She advocates on behalf

of a broad range of persecuted religious minorities around the world; and, for such work, was honored

by the Ahmadiyya Muslim Community USA with the Community's inaugural "Ahmadiyya Muslim

Humanitarian Award."



Shea supports advocacy with sound research and policy analysis. She has authored and/or

edited four widely-acclaimed reports on Saudi state educational materials that promote extremist views

and in 20L1 had an opportunity to travel to Saudi Arabia and speak directly about her findings with the

Ministers of Education, Justice and lslamic Affairs. Her reports include: Ten Years On: Soudi Arobio's

Textbooks Still Promote Religious Violence (201.71, lJpdate: Soudi Arobia's Curriculum of lntolerance
(2008), Saudi Arobio's Curriculum of tntoterance (2006l, and Saudi Publications on Hate ldeology lnvode

American Mosques (2005), all of which translated and analyzed Saudi governmental publications that
teach hatred and violence against the religious "other."

She is the co-author of Silenced: How Apostosy & Blosphemy Codes are Choking Freedom

Worldwide, with a Foreword by Kyai Haji Abdurrahman Wahid, the former President of lndonesia and

head of Nahdlatul Ulama, the world's largest Muslim organization (Oxford University Press, 201-L). Her

most recent book, which she also co-authored , is Persecuted: The Globol Assoult on Christiøns (Thomas

Nelson Publishers, 2OI3l. She regularly presents testimony before Congress, delivers public lectures,

organizes briefings and conferences, and writes frequently on religious freedom issues. Her writings

have appeared in the Watl Street Journal, Woshington Post, CQ Reseorcher, Weekly Stondard, Notionol

Review Online, CNN, Fox,The Daily Beast, Huffington Post, and ReolCleor World, among others,

For a decade before joining the Hudson lnstitute, Shea worked at Freedom House, where she

directed its Center for Religious Freedom, an entity which she had helped found in 1986 as the Puebla

lnstitute.

Nina Shea is a member of the bar of the District of Columbia. She is a graduate of Smith College,

and American University's Washington College of Law. She and her family live in the Washington, D.C.

area, and she is the proud mother of several children including a son currently serving in the United

States Marine Corps.


